
 

AHO/rmc 
2 April 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I am incredibly excited to offer your son a place on the 2026 ski trip to Austria!  Due to high demand, 
in addition to the 80 places at Hochfugen, we have managed to secure a further 40 places at a second 
resort, Zell am See, both at the same cost with the same itinerary.  We will meet with the boys next 
week to organise which resort they will be travelling to.  In essence it will be Year 9 to Zell am See, and 
Year 8 to Hochfugen, with a small number of Year 8’s to Zell am See. 

The place on the trip is conditional of full payment and, in line with the school’s Behaviour Policy, your 
son maintaining a satisfactory behaviour record (at the final discretion of the Headteacher).  

More information about this will be given throughout the year through messages on Evolve, parents’ 
evenings, and letters. 

A reminder of the itinerary at this stage can be seen below and the trip includes items listed as 
standard. 

• Depart on the afternoon of Friday 13 February 2026 

• Executive coach travel to and from destination 

• Skiing in Hochfugen/Zell am See, Austria 

• All full-board accommodation costs 

• 6 days skiing with 5 hours tuition per day 

• Ski, boot, pole and helmet hire + full resort lift pass 

• Ski hoodie and bobble hat 

• Winter sports insurance 

• Returning on the afternoon of Saturday 21 February 2026 

The trip is for any standard of skier.  The resort is well-suited to beginners and intermediate skiers 
alike, but there will be enough variety to cater for advanced skiers also. 

The total cost for this trip is £1590. Below is a reminder of the payment schedule: 

• Payment 1 £265 non-refundable deposit due as soon as possible 

• Payment 2 £265 End of April 2025 

• Payment 3 £265 End of June 2025 

• Payment 4 £265 End of August 2025 

• Payment 5 £265 End of October 2025 

• Payment 6 £265 End of December 2025 

Please keep up to date with the payment dates through Parent Pay. 



 

There is a consent form on Evolve for you to complete as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me on ahollobon@nsbtrust.school  

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 
Alison Hollobon 
Ski Trip Lead 
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